
 

 

 
 

Metro Open Water Committee Meeting 
Via Zoom 

May 18, 2021 
 

Present: Jeff Chu, George Fleckenstein, Peter Helling, John Stewart, Sandy Graham 
 
The Committee discussed: 

• Upcoming zoom webinars 
• Planning for the coaches’ clinic.  Jeff indicated having attended the Finance Committee 

meeting, where the Finance committee recommended working with the Coaches 
Representatives on the coaches’ clinic.  He also indicated having emailed Coaches’ 
Representative Edgar Perez, and was waiting for a reply. 

• Review of the meet information from the 2019 Metro Open Water Championships in 
planning for 2021 

Next Committee Meeting is scheduled for June 8 at 8pm via Zoom. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Jeff Chu, George Fleckenstein 
Open Water Committee Chairs 
 
 
 
 

 


